
Dear Representative Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 

I am writing to ask that you please support Senate Bill 1520. This important 
legislation will help move important community energy projects to move forward. For 
example, myself and others in my community who lack good solar access would like 
to be able to pool our resources to install a community-owned solar installation in a 
suitable location. SB 1520 would make it much easier for projects like this to move 
forward. 
 

Thank you for your consideration,  
 

 

Brian Dougherty 

2012 NW Sunview Drive 

Corvallis, OR 97331 

 


